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1) Based on discussions during a visit to your Indianapolis facility on July 17, 2019, please 
provide updated commitments using the current guidance for germanium/gallium 
generators. This guidance is Revision 1 of the original and is dated July 13, 2017. 
Please see Section 5 of the guidance for license commitments. Here is a link to that 
guidance: https://www.nrc.gov/docs/ML 1707/ML 17075A488.pdf. 

2) Based on discussions during a visit to your Indianapolis facility on July 17, 2019, please 
provide, in addition to the license commitments related to the aforementioned guidance, 
a commitment that the Cardinal pharmacies listed on your license will not re-distribute 
IRE generators distributed to those locations under your License No. 34-31473-03MD. 
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Attached is the Request for Additional Information (RAI) for the addition of IRE generators on the -01 core 
license, as discussed with you at the Indy facility on July 17 and by phone today. 

I need you to re-address some of the items in your letter dated May 2, 2019. Please review the most current 
guidance - Rev 1 dated July 13, 2017 - here is a link: https://www.nrc.gov/docs/ML 1707/ML 17075A488.pdf 
. Looks like you used the original version from April 2017. By the way, going by the commitments of the Rev 1 
guidance will still be in line with the new draft guidance, so you should be good there even when it finally 
comes out. 

You may respond via email by attaching the response as a signed PDF file and sending it to me. Please mark 
the response as "Additional Information for CN 612142". As discussed, a response by Fri, July 26 or Mon, 
July 29 would be greatly appreciated. 

Thanks for your help with this. We were all very pleased with how the meeting went on July 17. We 
appreciate all of your efforts in supporting that. 

Please let me know if you have any questions. 

Thanks. 
Bryan 

Bryan A. Parker 
Senior Health Physicist 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission - Region Ill 
2443 Warrenville Road, Suite 210 
Lisle, IL 60532-4352 

bryan.parker@nrc.gov 
678-828-7050 
630-515-1078 (fax) 
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